
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TeleOphthalmology Technician 
Full-time Contract Position 

Nanaimo 

Inter Tribal Health Authority (ITHA), a multi-disciplinary health organization providing services to 29 member 
First Nations on Vancouver Island based in Nanaimo, British Columbia is seeking a TeleOphthalmology 
Technician to greet and attend to clinic patients, operate equipment to obtain digital retinal images, and 
transmit health information to an Ophthalmologist for interpretation. 
 
Reporting to the TeleOphthalmology Lead, this position forms a team that delivers retinal screening services in 
both fixed and mobile retinal eye clinics throughout Vancouver Island.  This position is responsible for scheduling 
and coordinating the retinal screening clinical logistics and delivery, and supports the e-Health team in 
coordinating referrals and follow-up care. 
 
The ideal candidate has high school graduation, experience assisting in community events or as volunteer, and 
experience working in a health organization or in an Indigenous organization would be an asset.  Other 
requirements include proficiency in the suite of Microsoft applications (Excel, Outlook and Word), a valid BC 
Drivers’ License and good driving record, and a willingness to travel to remote communities.  Experience 
operating cameras and experience with photography is preferred. 
 
 

At ITHA you will enjoy a work life balance in a business casual environment. 
 

ITHA offers an excellent total compensation package and RRSP matching plan.  In addition to your entitled 
vacation the office is closed during the Christmas holidays.  This is a great opportunity to make a difference in 

ITHA member communities. 
 

Applicants of Aboriginal ancestry are encouraged to apply. 
 

Advance your career today with a great organization!  Please send your resume and cover letter 
by e-mail to hr@itha.ca or by fax at 250-591-2169. 

Please refer to the position title when submitting your application. 
The competition will remain open until the position is filled. 

 
We thank all applicants for their interest, however, only those who are short-listed will be contacted for an 

interview. 
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